Email to parents

Dear parent / carer

We write to advise that all after-school clubs tomorrow (Thursday 26 September)
will be cancelled to allow us to set up our Open Evening for Primary Parents.

The exception to this will be the Tigers Trust Football Clubs that will go ahead as
planned.

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause.
Thank you for your support.

Kind regards,
The Hessle Academy



